
 
 

 

 

 

13 February 2015 

 
Inspector Mr Roger Clews BA, MSc, Dip Ed, Dip TP, MRTPI. 

Clo Ian Kemp 

Programme Officer 

Birmingham Development Plan 2031 

 
Dear Mr Clews, 

 

Examination of the Birmingham Development Plan 2031 - Timescale for Further 

Work 

 
Thank you for your letter of 11 February in relation to the above. 

 
I confirm that we still expect to be in a position to complete the additional work by 20th 

March. 

 
We have noted your intention to provide us with your conclusions on the other soundness 

issues by 8th May. On this basis we would aim to secure Cabinet approval for consultation 

on the revised SA and the Proposed Modifications towards the end of June, probably on 

29th June (although this date is provisional at this stage). This would enable the 

consultation to take place during July and August. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Waheed Nazir 

Director of Planning and Regeneration 

Waheed.nazir@birmingham.gov.uk 

0121 464 7735 
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